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November 1, 1948,

BUILDING PERMIT
Forregster Street.

An application has been received from Mr., A.
Dickson to erect a dwelling on Forrester Street at
Africville, Mr. Dickson was burned out during the last
fire which razed six dwellings. A well and privy or
cesspool will be necessary for this dwelling., While we
are Trying to ellminate this combination within the City
the likellhood of having these services provided on
Forrester Street in the near future is very improbable,
1T 1s therefore recommended that the permit be granted.

BUILDING PERMIT,
Barrington Sts, = Africville,

An application has been received from Mr. P,
Gannon to erect a dwelling on Barrington Street at
Africville, Mr., Gannon was burned out during the last
fire which razed gix dwellings. A well and privy or
cesspool will be necessary for this dwelling., While
we are trying to eliminate this comblnatlion within tThe

City, the likelihood of having these services provided
in Afrieville is very improbable, 1t 1s therefore recom-

mended that the permit be granted.

FISH PERMIT
Whyman Hilchile

At a recent meeting a recommendation was made

that Mr, Whyman Hilchie be granted a Fish Permit for
the purpose of jobbing and wholesaling fish, ©Silnce _
receiving his permit Mr, Hlilchle has been found peddling

fish on the Ferry Wharf, In view of thils actlon, aa
the result of complaints, 1t 18 recommended that the

Permit be cancellede
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